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20th October 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carers 
 

30 Hour Nursery  
 

Our nursery provision is changing and I am delighted to announce that we are able to offer our 
parent/carers fully funded 30 hour places, to those who are entitled. This 30-hour provision is for: 
 

 Working families in England 

 With 3 and/or 4 year old children 

 30 hours of free childcare or early education for 38 weeks. 
 

If you are interested and think you may be entitled, please check out the Government website:  
30 hours free childcare - GOV.UK (www.gov.uk)  once your application has been approved you will receive 
a code for 30-hours free childcare.  It is important that you pass this onto the school so they can check that 
your child can attend the provision. 
 
Eligibility 
 

 Parents must have applied to HMRC before 31st March and secured an eligible code dated 31st March or 
earlier to access a 30 hour place in the Summer term. 

 Parents must have applied to HMRC before 31st August and secured an eligible code dated 31st August 
or earlier to access a 30 hour place in the Autumn term.  

 Parents must have applied to HMRC before 31st December and secured an eligible code dated 31st 
December or earlier to access a 30 hour place in the Spring term. 
 
If you do not qualify, please do not worry as all families with 3 or 4 year old children will still be eligible for 
the universal offer of free early education of up to 15 hours per week. 
 
This is an exciting time for our school and we are thrilled to be able to support our families as best as 
possible. 
 
With best wishes 
 
 
Mrs Marie Best 
Head Teacher 

https://www.gov.uk/30-hours-free-childcare

